

COMING UP NEXT TERM...

Planned activities include:

- People who help us
- Sport

Celebrations and Festivals include:

- The King's official birthday
- Father's Day
- Eid Al Adha

England has always had its own unique culture, like a big treasure chest filled with special ways of doing things, fun traditions, and interesting habits that make it different from any other place. At Foxes we endeavour to celebrate and include as many holidays, festivals and cultural events through our activity calendar.

Here are just a few we will be celebrating...



CELEBRATIONS AND FESTIVALS AT FOXES...

D.Day's 80th Anniversary 6th June 2024

We will be encouraging our children to explore the significance of D-Day, which this year marks it's 80th anniversary, when the Allies launched the biggest air and seaborne invasion in history, codenamed Operation Neptune and commonly referred to as D-Day.

The King's Official Birthday 15th June 2024

We will be celebrating King Charles's official birthday with lots of craft activities.

Father's Day 16th June 2024

Foxes will celebrate all our fathers and father figures, so expect some lovely cards arriving at your door.

There's even a Make Music Day 21st June 2024
Where we can celebrate music in all its forms and
the impact it's had on the world and the human spirit.
Why not join in and spend the day playing and
listening to music.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU

READY

RESPEC

SAFE



Knock, knock
Whos there?
Mustache
Mustache who?
I mustache you a
question

Did you know?

Despite being the largest animal on Earth, the Blue Whale of the smallest animals, called Krill

THANK YOU

A BIG THANK YOU TO CHLOE AND ASHTON FOR THEIR KIND DONATION OF BOOKS AND SUE-ANNE FOR THE FABULOUS RANGE OF BARBIE DOLLS AND ACCESSORIES.

Medication

Can we remind parents/carers that your child's medication eg. inhaler or epipen must be in date for a full academic year from September, in line with the school's policy, otherwise they may be refused entry to the club for safeguarding reason.

Children's own toys/treasured items

While it is very nice for children to bring favourite toys and/or special items from home into Foxes, it can be quite a boisterous environment and items can get lost or broken. We therefore politely ask that you remind your child that the best place for their treasured items is safely to Receptions

OFFICE OPENING HOURS

If you need to contact Foxes, please email foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk
Please be aware that these emails may not be picked up until the next day. If you need to contact Foxes urgently, please contact the main school office on 0121 351 6441 where a message can be left between the hours of 8:00am and 4:30pm

Direct Line Foxes: 0121 351 5267

Office hours:

Mon - Thurs 9:00am - 9:45am

2:30pm - 3:30pm

Friday morning: 9:00am - 9:30am

READY

RESPECT

SAFE